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Newsletter 

 Wednesday, 10th October, 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week’s news …… 

 

 Harvest Festival  
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Harvest Festival Service last Friday, and a huge thank 
you for all your harvest donations.   
 
The food items were taken across to the Agape Food Bank 

yesterday and they were extremely grateful for all the items 
and sent thanks back to all who donated. 
 

 
Also a huge thank you for your donations for the Christian Aid Charity – the 
fantastic sum of £120.00 has been raised for this worthy cause.   
 
 
 

 Parents Evenings –Next week - Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th October 
 
Letters came home last week regarding making appointments for Parents’ Evenings on the 17th & 18th 
October. All forms requesting appointment times should have been returned by today – if you have not 
returned the form please return by first thing tomorrow. 
 

COME ALONG TO OUR BOOK FAIR! 
 
While you are in school for your Parents Evening appointment, 
why not pop along to the Book Fair which will be running at 
the same time as the Parents’ Evenings next week.  
Please see the leaflet coming home this evening showing 
some of the great book offers available – some great offers 
and a great opportunity to start the Christmas Shopping!! All 

books purchased also earn free books for school! 
 

Please note that there will be NO CHESS CLUB next Thursday, 
18th October as Mr. McCarthy will be involved in running the  
Book Fair. 
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 Year 6 visit to PGL 
 
Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic weekend with lots of fun at PGL at Caythorpe this weekend. They enjoyed lots 
of different activities and fun with their friends. Such an exciting start to Year 6! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Year 4 have been making Greek pots! 
 
As part of their topic work, Year 4 have been busy making coil pots out of clay.  They have worked really 
hard learning how to work the clay and make the pots and have all now made their own Greek drinking 
vessel. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Individual and Family Photos – next Thursday 18th October 
The photographer will be in school next Thursday to take individual and family photos 
If you wish to bring pre-school children in for photos with their siblings, these will be taken at the 
beginning of the day. Please use the Main Hall fire door to access the hall – from 8.30a.m. 
 
 



 After School Activity Clubs 
 
Letters about next term‘s after school activity clubs are coming home tonight – please return the booking 
forms to book places for next term. 
 
 

 School Gate 
 
We have noticed that some parents each morning are not saying goodbye to children at the blue gate. 
Whilst we don’t wish to discourage parents from coming into school if they need to see class teachers, it is 
important that we limit the number of parents who come into the playground. This is because it is difficult 
to monitor the gate when lots of adults are returning through it. Please only go into the playground if you 
need to see your child’s teacher or if you have discussed attachment difficulties with class teachers or Mrs 
Buckley. At this time of year we also recognise that there may be some Reception children who need to 
have parents say goodbye a little closer to the Reception classes. Reception parents should continue to 
work on saying goodbye to children a little further away each day. Thank you. 
 
 

Friends of St. John’s School 

Events coming u p soon éé. 

Children’s Disco ð Thursday 8 th  November ð Bonfire themed ð come along and 

sparkle!!  

Christmas Fair ð Saturday 8 th  December 12 till 3pm.  

  

 Sporting Activities 
 

 Year 5 Hockey League 
 
The new Year 5 Hockey Team played in their first tournament last Friday evening.  They 
played fantastically and finished with a convincing win in 3 out of their 4 matches and a draw 
in the other match.  Well done to you all! 
 

 

 

 

      Why not come and join our Collective Worship in 
          Church - now on a Tuesday morning  
 

Please remember we now go into Church for our Collective Worship on a TUESDAY 
Morning at 9am.  As before Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 will alternate.  Please come along 
and join us if you can. You are also invited to stay for a cuppa and a chat at the Church 

Coffee morning in the Church Lounge after the Service. 
This Tuesday – 16th October, Key Stage 2 will be in the Church. 
 



 Year 5 York Trip – April 2019 
 
For those paying for this trip by instalments, the next instalment of £20.00 is due next week, 15th October 

 
                                        

 

Year 2  - Pumpkin Carving Helpers and Reading Book Change 
 Year 2 will be carving pumpkins tomorrow and Friday, many thanks to the parents 
who have already volunteered to come along and help.  If any other Year 2 parents, or 
parents who helped with this activity in previous years, are able to come along and 
help this week, your help would be most appreciated.  Please see one of the Year 2 

team if you think you may be able to help. 

 
As the Year 2 team are going to be busy over the next couple of days carving pumpkins, 
teachers would be grateful if children’s reading books could be brought into school on 
Thursday instead of Friday this week, to allow extra time for them to be changed. 
Thank you! 
 
 

   
 
SPALDING PUMPKIN FESTIVAL             

                                A CELEBRATION OF LOCAL HORTICULTURE AND HARVEST 
                                                          FRIDAY 12TH OCTOBER 11 am – 8 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Telephone: 07784499965 during Kid's Club opening hours only. 
Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30 am (£3.00 per session) and the After School Club runs until 
6.00pm (£6.00 per session).  
 
 

BOTH BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ARE 
EXCEPTIONALLY BUSY AT THE MOMENT – PLEASE ENSURE BOOKINGS 

ARE MADE IN ADVANCE TO ENSURE PLACES. 

 

Bookings now being taken for Half Term Holiday Club and Term 2. 
 
 

Bookings should be made using the booking forms, which are available from Mrs. Gilbert, 
the school office and the school office. 



 
 

 

Important dates this term: 
 

Wednesday 10
th

 October  Open Night for prospective parents 
Wednesday 17

th
 October  Late parents’ evening (5.30p.m. – 8p.m.) 

Thursday 18
th

 October                 Individual Photos 
Thursday  18

th
 October  Early parents’ evening (3.30p.m. – 6p.m.) 

Friday 19
th

 October  End of Term 1 
Monday 29

th
 October  School Closed – Staff Training Day  

Tuesday 30
th

 October  Start of Term 2 
Wednesday 7

th
 November  Year 6 Duxford Trip 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please see this 

information about an 
exciting FREE, family 

friendly event being 
held in Peterborough 
on  

Saturday 13th October 
– Lots of fun 
activities to celebrate 

and experience the 
wonders of science, 

technology, 
engineering and 
mathematics!   

Please see the website 
www.peterboroughste

mfestival.co.uk to 
book your free places. 
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